
New guidance published on keeping children 

safe from abuse and harm 

We have jointly published new guidance with the Home Office, the 

Department for Culture, Media and Sport, and Public Health England 

on keeping children safe from abuse and harm. This guidance brings 

together sources of information about the main risks children may be 

vulnerable to during the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic and 

signposts you to help and support available. 

The guidance can be found here: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-

keeping-children-safe-from-abuse-and-harm 
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